
The Great North American Eclipse 

 

 

 

Boyle Road Elementary School 
April 8, 2024 

 

On Monday April 8th, students at Boyle Road will 

be dismissed at their regular dismissal time. 

 

The apex of the eclipse is expected to be around 

3:26pm.  

 

All students will be provided with approved safety 

grade “Eclipse Viewing Glasses” to bring home on  

Monday, April 8th.  

 
(The Comsewogue Public Library is offering free eclipse viewing glasses beginning 

Friday, April 5th while supplies last. Information is on the reverse of this page.) 


